COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th May, 1939

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the
26th ultimo, forwarding one from Messrs, Burmelster &

Wain, together with a plan, in triplicate, of crank shaf't
proposed for a Duplex Piston Blower intended for the Diesel
Engines being made by them for Messrs. Aalborg Vaerftis
Yard No.64.

In order that this plan may receive
consideration, however, I shall be glad if you will furnish
me with plans showing the general arrangement of the Duplex
Piston Blower, together with descriptive detalls,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.
The Surveyors,
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